Sept 25/08 - Due to a print queue issue, maps of the test sites outlined in the Sept 22/08 meeting for the flight on Sept 30/08 have been printed in hardcopy and handed over to John Youds for distribution to the team members who are participating in the flight.  Additionally, Maps 1-3 (above) have been included in this hardcopy package.
